
From:  < >  
Sent: Monday, May 25, 2020 3:52 PM 
To: ssiinfo <ssiinfo@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Cc: midislemarine@shaw.ca 
Subject: Mid Isle Marine 

 

To the trustees , P. Grove & L. Patrick . 

I Ray Holmberg  .  In the past few 

years Mid Isle Marine have been good neighbors with abiding by noise bylaws. Also have put up 

fencing to make a tidy view from road. I support them for permanent commercial zoning.  

Ray Holmberg 
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